
Sandhills	Public	Schools	
Hearing	to	Set	the	Final	Tax	Request	

September	11,	2017	
	

MINUTES	
	
Board	Pres.	Anderson	called	the	Sandhills	Board	of	Education	Tax	Request	Hearing	to	order	at	
7:40	p.m.	in	the	Sandhills	HS	lecture	hall.		Present	were	board	members	Anderson,	Bass,	and	
Martindale	in	addition	to	Supt.	Hafer.	
	
Supt.	Hafer	presented	the	board	with	the	proposed	2017-18	tax	request	of	$2,363,054.52	for	
the	general	fund	with	a	levy	of	0.566614;	Special	Building	Fund	request	of	$25,252.53	with	a	
levy	of	0.006055;	and	the	QCPUF	request	of	$50,505.05	with	a	levy	of	0.012110	for	a	total	levy	
of	0.584779.	This	was	the	same	levy	as	presented	at	the	August	22nd	budget	retreat.		An	
opportunity	for	both	board	members	and	patrons	was	given	for	comments	and	discussion.		No	
patrons	were	present.	
	
The	hearing	was	adjourned	at	7:55	p.m.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted:	
	
Dale	J.	Hafer	
Superintendent	
	
	
	


